
 

 

 

     

         
      

 

 

 

 
September 16, 2022 
 

We look forward to welcoming you aboard Celebrity Eclipse®, for your upcoming Mexican Riviera cruise. 

Before we depart, we have some important information to share regarding your itinerary.  

 

Due to La Paz, Mexico not accepting cruises at this time, a modification has been made to your cruise 

itinerary. For your convenience, we’ve included the original and revised itineraries below. 

 

Shore Excursions booked through Celebrity Cruise Planner for any port we will no longer visit, will 

automatically be refunded to your original form of payment. Guests with independent arrangements should 

contact their tour operators as soon as possible to make needed adjustments.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. We’re confident these changes will provide a more enjoyable cruise 

vacation. We look forward to welcoming you aboard soon for an amazing Celebrity Cruises vacation. 

 
Affected Sailing: November 17, 2023 
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